
 
 

   

 

Monday 13th May 2024 

 

  Reading Tree: Collecting Books    

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As you know, at Begbrook we are proud to offer a wide range of texts through our Reading Tree 
strategy. Each of these texts has been carefully selected to challenge stereotypes, build vocabulary 
and ultimately promote a love of reading! To be able to continue to run this strategy, it is crucial that 
we maintain full sets of books.  

We will begin the process of collecting in books on Monday 10th June to allow teachers sufficient 
time to audit their class sets ahead of the new academic year. It is crucial that we’re able to 
account for all books to allow us to continue to run this strategy for our children as it has been so 
impactful.  

The teaching team have trackers for each class so do check in with your child’s class teacher if you 
are unsure which book your child currently has to return. If the book has been lost or damaged in any 
way, we would ask that you replace it. If this is a concern for you, please check in with your child’s 
class teacher or the senior leadership team.  

Thank you for your ongoing support for this strategy. We look forward to beginning it again in 
September! 

Kind regards,  

Miss Earle 


